

EMa 10^a February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 14^a July Forest Hills Gold Club will be hosting the annual Dene Magna Prom event. Our hope is that this will be an opportunity for students and staff to celebrate successes, share and make memories and have a really enjoyable evening.

Tickets for the event will be £35 and this will include a disco, food and a drink - all other drinks will need to be purchased on the evening. All tickets must be purchased by Monday 6th March. Students will be expected to arrive at the event between 6pm and 6:30pm and will need to be collected by 10:30pm. Payment needs to be made either through the on line payment system or by hand to the finance office in a sealed envelope.

Sarah Cook Photography has been booked for the prom evening and all of the images will be available to view online 2 to 3 days after the event.

On another note, and following a very real Health and Safety concern, Forest Hills Golf Club have been left with no other option than to alter their policy with regard to parents and visitors attending the event. So we must ask kindly that the event is for students only. We realise that many of you will be disappointed by this, but would ask that you respect their wishes for the safety and wellbeing of all concerned. In previous years, groups of students have met beforehand for photo opportunities and this seems to have worked very well.

It is a wonderful night and we would like the evening to hold only positive memories for students to reflect upon in years to come. Therefore, it goes without saying that our expectations of conduct are the same as if we were at school. If we suspect any student of being under the influence of any substance or their behaviour is not exemplary then we will expect those students to be collected and taken home

The Prom will mark the end of an era for the students of 2018 -2023 and, as such, we are very much looking forward to sharing the evening with a super group of students who, no doubt, will be looking their very best.

Yours sincerely

Emily Malsom Prom Co-ordinator

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU Tel: 01594 542370 Sixth Form: 01594 838549 website: www.denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk email: reception@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk

Deputy Headteacher: Fred Mitchell
Company registered in England at Abenhall Road, Mitcheldean, Glos. GL17 0DU. Company number 7695544















